
 
  
From: Tim Taylor [mailto:TTaylor@tevtlaw.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 11:47 AM 
To: George Wallace <gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> 
Cc: Alejandro Espino <AEspino@tevtlaw.com> 
Subject: Settlement Agreement  
  
George/Greg, 
  
Attached is a draft Settlement Agreement based upon the Final Payment Application submitted by 
Burke.  Since the City has already paid the majority of the $800,000, I made the payment terms 
consistent with only the remaining amounts due and outstanding.  Burke uses the term “Pending Final 
Settlement” in their Payment Application so the wording is consistent with the wording of the 
Settlement Agreement wherein we identify “Final Settlement Payment.” 
  
Let me know if you have any revisions, comments or suggestions.   
  
Timothy S. Taylor, Esq. 
Board Certified in Construction Law 
Taylor Espino Vega & Touron, P.A. 
2555 Ponce De Leon Blvd., Suite 220 
Coral Gables, FL 33134 
Telephone: (305) 443-2043 
Facsimile:  (305) 443-2048 
E-mail: ttaylor@tevtlaw.com 
  

TAEGTAYL 

  
  
The information contained in this email message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the 

recipient(s) named above. This message may be an attorney-client communication and as such is privileged 

and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for 

delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error 

and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have 

received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by e-mail, and delete the original 

message. 
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